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Honeysuckle
Red or orange berries

“//guckthorn -
Black fruit

Gray dogwood
White frnit on
red stems

WHAT TO SEE . .. FIVE SHRUBS

Ten years ago the shrubs that now edge the Path were either quite small
or non-existent. Now they are mature and widespread, creating an invit-
ing passage for hiker or biker. You do not have to know their names to
enjoy them, but some, either scientific or common, suggest that they
have been known for a iong time. Some of these shrubs were brought
back from Europe for people’s gardens. Their names hark back to a time
when man thought about his native plants and was aware of their

quahtles -

' D1d you ever try to suck the honey from a boneysuckle’ Bees do The

Anglo-Saxons called it hunnisuccé because they could suck the nectar
from the flowers.

'Bucktborn gets its name from the sharp thorn at the end of the tw1g It
has distinctly opposite branching and was called Korsved, crosswood, by
the Danes. ¥ou might want to plant it as protection agamst witches be-
cause of its cross and thorns (other people have).

The native dogwood so prevalent along the Path is Gray dogwood The

name dogwood comes from its European relatives; the English boiled

their fruits making a concoction for shampooing dogs as a cure for
mange. It was also called skewerwood or dagwood (dag ... a skewer) ,
because the wood is very hard. ‘ . '

' The sc1en‘t1f1c name ~of bazelnut' is Cotles. It was prohably of Greek

origin (corys . . . a helmet), from the “helmet” covering thenut.

Wafer ash. The scientific name is Ptelea. This word is the Greek name
for elm and was given to the shrub because its seeds are so like those of
the elm ~ ~ ~

Today the honeysuckle, buckthorn and dogwood are very common
along the Path. One wonders what changes wxll occur durmg the next
ten years.



Dear Prairie Path Member -

FUTURE FOOTPATH?
Napervxlle Sept 25—-—We are
human bemgs We are able {n
walk upnght on two feet We

September 25, 1973

This is part of the letter prlnted in ”he Voice of the People
that initiated the Prairie Path. Now, on our tenth birthday
we take stock of the changes that have occurred on the old

rlght—of—way. In 1963 the Path was only one person s dream.

Today, it is the dream of over 1, OOO - our members who volun—»~

teer services and give us flnanc1al support. The hope was

for 54 miles from the DesPlalnes to the Fox River. At
__present, we have 40 miles in DuPage and Kane Counties. No,
_we don't have Cook County. Its status has not changed much

durlng the past months, but we do feel that the exten31on of 1

the Path 1nto that county is comlng closer. 1

need a {ootpath Right now
there is a chance for Chicago
and its suburbs to have a foot~
path a long one.

The rlght of way of the Au-
‘rora electric road hes waxtmg
if we have courage and fore-
sxght such as _made possible
the Long trall in Vermont and
the Appalachlan trall from
Maine to Georgia, and the net-
work of pubhc footpaths in
Br' ain, then we can create
thls strxp a prouu re-

When we first explored the old road-bed, we were appalled'

'I‘he going was rough. Ballast was never des1gned for comfortable
~ walking, and the nature of the long str:Lp 1nv1ted dumplng. Now
we have a good surface on more than twenty miles. The most
_recent development ls in Lombard where many crews worked to
_clean the Path, bury the blocks of concrete, and cart away the
brush and junk. The Vlllage has not yet put down the new sur-—
1face for which funds have been allocated but we expect the

‘jOb to be completed thlS fall.

_ MAY THEILGAARD WATTS

Another repair jOb has been carried on by John Dichtl, a Warrenvtlle scout. He has re=
palred many of our signs and trlmmed away. the brush to make them more v151ble.

Gch Scout Troop #2581 of South Elgin, with Mrs. Ford, Zeader, has taken on the BIG job
of developlng the Path between Dunham Road and nghway 25 in Kane County

We still fight agalnst great odds. The constructlon company for School District 200
k used the Path as a road for thelr heavy equlpment between Schaffner _Road and Center

~cStreet a dlstance of about one-quarter mlle. It w1ll be a long tlme before that scar
is healed. ’ '

One of our early needs was just to be known, and we started a program of walks and
talks. We still conduct walks and meet w1th civic organlzatlons and clubs to tell about
the Path and its hopes. The schedule for our FaZZ Wast has been malled to all members.'
~ They are to be:
~  Saturday, October 20th . ; the annual walk to wh1ch the publ1c is 1nv1ted
_ Sunday, October 28th . . . . . 3§ b1cyc1e ride - 20 miles round trip
~ Saturday, November 3zd . Tong h1ke cover1ng a d1stan e of about 1 m11e5‘,

D1d you see our booth in Wheaton Memarcal Park on September 22? The‘Wheaton Frtends of

the Prairie Path prepared the exhlblt and represented us in the Autumn Harvest Days
c CeZebratton. ‘

shape
was strun
,concr‘te.

arZson, Janet Dykhucsen, Ethabeth

Hol mes, Je d Naney Wclson.f

And now we -Won t you jOln us at our Annual ,

Meetlng7 ] o , at 2 p.m. in the ThornthZ Bucldzng
_ on the west 51de of the Morton Arboretum in LtSZe. A card w1ll be malled to you soon
' g1v1ng more detalls. ~ ~ ~

o ,Zae



